桃園市立平鎮高中 105 學年度 第二學期 第二次段考 高二 英文科試卷

適用班級:201-214

考試範圍:Lung Tung B3: U5~U8;Studio Classroom: April;Sentence Patterns:Chp11-12

答題說明:選擇題(1~63題)請依題號劃卡,非選擇部分請填寫於答案卷,並將答案卡與答案卷一起交回

試卷張數:共三張5頁 填答方式:答案卷、答案卡

注意事項:若因個人因素致使無法讀卡,一律扣總分五分

cabulary (10%, @1)			
	manufacturers and specialists has	s to be about	adapting to change in an
ever-changing environs (A)unconsciously	nent. (B)constantly	(C)prominently	(D) aliabeth
· · ·	00 people were killed in	` ' *	(D)slightly
(A)masterpieces	(B)originality		· •
		(C)fascination	(D)landslides
	in foods may help keep your		for ways to prevent winter
-	irst step should be a visit to some veg		(75) 11 (1
(A)immune system	(B)insomnia	(C)treatment	(D)pollution
	e body do not function in isolation bu		
(A)energetic	•	(C)dependent	(D)revolutionary
	okers to admit that they are		
(A)addicts	(B)addiction	(C)addicting	(D)addicted to
	Taiwan having a population of 23		
the second largest econ	nomy in Asia, in the fields of trade	, tourism, education, culture	and business.
(A)keen		(C)ethnic	(D)liable
7. The young man spent th	e entire evening at the piano playing	•	
(A)requirement	(B)requests	(C)resemblance	(D)research
8. The whole students	outside the building t and wa	aited for the ending of the fire	drill,
(A)resembled	(B)assembled	(C)embroidered	(D)resided
9. A group of climbers	to climb up the mountain's n	orth face but failed due to the	terrible weather.
(A)dazzled	(B)preceded	(C)enclosed	(D)attempted
10. The world-famous film	is to be released tonight	in the U.S. and in Europe.	· · · · · ·
(A)explicitly		(C)simultaneously	(D)horizontally
ultiple choice (10%, @1)	at of employment, weene	ds meet	
(A)made	(B)could make	(C)can make	(D)could have made
* *	ate well in French she is		(D)could have made
			(D)in foot
(A)Despite the fact that			(D)in fact
	insisted that the wall lig		
(A)to paint	(B)painting	(C)was painted	(D)be painted
	he bus station than the bus left.		
	(B)No sooner she had	(C)No sooner had she	(D)She no had sooner
	f you the exam again.		
(A)were to fail			(D)should fail
	vy rain yesterday, the baseball game		
(A)couldn't have been	(B)could have been	(C)couldn't be	(D)could be
17. If all the nuclear power	plants were to shut down on this islan	d, electricity bills	•

1

(A)will rocket	(B)would rocket	(C)were to rocket	(D)would have ro	ckeleu
18. You won't succeed _	you start working har	rd from now on.		
(A) because	(B) unless	(C) since	(D) after	
19. Her happy family life	e led to her excellent perfort	mance in school,	the atmosphere of racial	discrimination in
the society.				
(A)through	(B)besides	(C)despite	(D)as to	
20. They emphasize the	participants' athletic achieve	ements their	physical disability.	
· · ·	(B)instead of			
III. Cloze (25%, @1)				
- · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	heim Museum opened in 19	959. It is not just one o	f the best-known museums in	n New York City
but also one of the most imp	ortant architectural landmar	ks, which was planned by	the Solomon R. Guggenhein	n Foundation and
designed by American archi	tect Frank Lloyd Wright.	Wright loved nature when	n he was a child, and he felt th	nat building must
			le could finally22	
			nuseum in New York. Neve	
			inted to create an organic stru	
	-	-	iment with a design that had a	
=			Guggenheim Museum in New	
			i itself five times, continuall	
			pace,26 up by a l	
21. () (A) in order that	=			
22. () (A) make	(B) let	(C) put	(D) have	
23. () (A) does; be	(B) was; been	(C) has; being	(D) had; been	
24. () (A) wind	(B) winding	(C) is wound	(D) wounded	
25. () (A) grows	, , <u>-</u>	(C) grown	(D) to grow	
26. () (A) light	(B) lighting	(C) lit	(D) to be lit	
			nelp readers picture the scenes	and even realize
			Ezra Pound's short poems for	
			by the beauty of the fa	
	-		ally, he succeeds in creating a	
-		_	nce, but makes the readers se	= =
			Evening." In the poem, to	
		•	nich readers can wander. Th	=
			inter scenery, while his horse	
tries to get its rider to move	-	<u> </u>	•	• ·
27. () (A) hides	(B) hidden	(C) are hiding	(D) to hide	
28. () (A) Takes	(B) To take	(C) Take	(D) Taking	
29. () (A) struck	(B) born	(C) familiar	(D) pleased	•
30. () (A) known for	(B) true to	(C) eager for	(D) in favor of	
31. () (A) in	(B) for	(C) from	(D) into	
32. () (A) to appreciate	(B) appreciate	(C) appreciating	(D) appreciated	•
	· ·		out the fact that we	33 believe
			become much more influentia	
			ll, has unconsciously34	
			form a positive impression	
=	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		e have no escape when ads b	
•			lucts in scenes, which has	
=	·	_	erned about the shifting line b	
	•		o commercialized. Besides	

*

iias ais				their films. To keep the situation
from 11				their films. To keep the situation changes in sight39, we
				uestion the messages we receive.
33. () (A) are possible to	(B) are likely to	(C) attend to	(D) alert to
34. () (A) injected into	(B) inherited from	(C) penetrated into	(D) isolated from
35. () (A) reason for	(B) reason why	(C) result from	(D) result in
36. () (A) resulted from	(B) stemmed from	(C) been due to	(D) been responsible for
37. () (A) a large amount of	(B) a large number of	(C) a slight sum of	(D) a slight deal of
38. () (A) separating; from	(B) distributing; to	(C) estimating; at	(D) incorporating; into
39. () (A) Consequently	(B) Remarkably	(C) Drastically	(D) Expansively
40. () (A) rise	(B) raise	(C) rouse	(D) arise
,				
Freud, desires makin events at nigh	a strange field, with use which you couldn't interpret as a renowned psychologist, dress hidden in one's mind. As easy them express what was bother, but these "44" m	appear 42 Ho ams are not just a reflectionary as the beginning of the 2 ering them. Then, he came emories would actually in mous book <i>The Interpreta</i>	in it. You saw object we would you explain so of meaningless image 20 th century, Freud treat to realize that patients fluence their feelings	erything was new to you. Around you its which you didn't recognize and heard such a dream?43 Sigmund es or events, but represent emotions and ited his patients with mental problems by a would intentionally forget some painful or actions and even emerge in dreams explained in his book45 our (D) to be (D) out of nowhere (D) Regardless of
44.() (A) fascinating	(B) repressed	(C) frozen	(D) immense
45.() (A) what	(B) when	(C) why	(D) how
IV. M (1)	atching (30%, @1)選項內不分		ev would like to try.	They want to experience free fall and
		•	•	47 visit an indoor skydiving
		-		ber, which customers step into to fly. The
				chamber again. The fans can create wind
				cushion of air to float on. One by one,
	_			heir bodies become horizontal as they are
	off the ground and begin "flying		ii or un. iiimioaiaioiy c	non boulds become nonzonan as and, are
			leven-vear-old Australi	ian girl. After performing extremely well
of the	World Cup of Indoor Skydiving	which was held in Europe	she is now the fourth	best indoor skydiver in the world. That's
at the	on achievement 50	how young she is Most	of her competitors ar	e older and have several more years of
	ence than she does.	_ now young site is. 1410st	or not compositors —	
	onsidering (B)floating	(C)recirculated (D)i	is (E)lean into	(AB)exhilarating
(2)	Ministring (D)Mouning	(3).		
(2)	One of the earliest gardens in	Britain was created nearly	two thousand years a	go. In A.D. 43, an invading army built a
strong				sformed into a palace51 the
				n the fifth to the fifteenth century, monks
				ains. Within these spaces, the monks also

Britain's royal family built gardens52 large numbers of hedges, between which flowers and other plants were grown. These gardens were often decorated with53 fountains but also statues and sundials, which were simple instruments that showed the time of day. Today, many of Britain's most historic gardens still exist and are54 to the
public. One is Kew Gardens, located just 30 minutes west of the city on the banks of the River Thames. Charming gardens and
interesting structures55 visitors, who will also find numerous sculptures, greenhouses, art exhibits and trees from
all over the world.
(A)with (B)open (C)opened (D)await (E)not only (AB)surrounding
(3)
On December 1, 1885, four boys in Newark, New Jersey, were bitten by a dog that had rabies, a deadly disease that can
56 to humans. After learning about the incident, a physician named William O'Gorman urged that the sick boys
57 to Paris to see Dr. Louis Pasteur, who had developed a treatment for rabies. Many Americans contributed money
to pay for the trip. The boys' treatment was successful, and they returned to the U.S. the following January. Realizing the
danger that rabies posed, Pasteur began to58 money to establish a medical institute59 people from
around the world could be treated for the disease. The institute, known as the Institute Pasteur, was founded in 1888. Since that
time, the institute has60 expanded from its headquarters in Paris to many nations around the globe. It has also
trained thousands of medical researchers. Today, there are 32 branches of the Institute Pasteur on five continents. In more than
130 laboratories, Institute Pasteur doctors study diseases and develop effective treatments for them.
(A)raise (B)which (C) where (D)be transmitted (E)steadily (AB)be taken
V. Reading Comprehension (6%, @2)

Although Frank Gehry is turning 80, he is in some ways more enthusiastic than a young man as he prepares to launch his new project, the Abu Dhabi Guggenheim, the largest Guggenheim in the world. Collaborating with his team and the director of the Solomon R. Guggenheim Foundation, Gehry is experimenting with new possibilities in the Cultural District of Saadiyat Island, or "Island of Happiness" in Arabic. Never satisfied with his previous architectural achievements and innovations, he always encourages his team to "think outside of the box."

The design concept of this new Guggenheim stems from a Middle Eastern desert scene. It looks like an old Arab town, with structures similar to streets, alleys, markets, and plazas. Clusters of cubical galleries are connected with pathways to provide ample room for art exhibition. When visitors walk through the museum complex, they will feel like they are experiencing a real Arab town, with artwork along the way. A modern version of a traditional Middle Eastern wind tower will bring in cooling air and abundant sunlight. The core of the museum complex will still be air-conditioned, but visitors won't feel isolated in the building. On the contrary, they can appreciate the art and the architecture in harmony with the surroundings. Although some people criticize Gehry's buildings as crude or even unfinished, Gehry himself aims to go beyond tradition, and help visitors to look at paintings and sculptures in a creative way.

- 61. () According to the passage, what is the profession of the subject of this article?
 - (A) The director of the Solomon R. Guggenheim Foundation.
 - (B) The director of the Guggenheim Museum.
 - (C) An architect.
 - (D) A sculptor.
- 62. () Which of the following is NOT true about the Abu Dhabi Guggenheim, according to the passage?
 - (A) It will be the largest Guggenheim in the world.
 - (B) It will be situated in a desert landscape
 - (C) It was planned by the Solomon R. Guggenheim Foundation.
 - (D) It is an isolated Arab town.
- 63. () What does it mean to "think outside of the box"?
 - (A) To think twice.
 - (B) To think creatively.
 - (C) To follow the rules.
 - (D) To do an experiment in the laboratory.

	. Guided Translation ((1 <mark>9%, @1)</mark> 我就很少見到我的同學〕	· 7 •			
			<u>1</u> I 2	3 mv	classmat	tes.
2.			 色彩和線條很自然地搭配			
			vorks, colors and lines f		5	naturally.
3.		以乎在三天前被綁架了。	, <u></u>			. •
	The media mogul's da	aughter 6	78	9 kidna	apped thr	ee days ago.
4.		功地由農業國家轉型爲			• •	
	Modern technology ha	as helped Taiwan successi	fully <u>t 10</u> from a	n agricultural cou	ntry	11 a highly
	industrialized country					
5.	我決定待在家裡而不	、 是出門,因爲我覺得累	•			
	I decided to stay in	r 12 13	go out because I felt	tried.		
6.	讓我後悔的是,我忘	了幫陽台上的盆栽澆水	,它們全都枯死了。			
	15	1617,	I forgot to water the plants	on my balcony, a	nd they a	ll died.
7.	這支搖滾樂團開始演	奏時,歌迷興奮地尖叫	0			
	The fans screamed	1819	when the rock band sta	rted to play.		
		Ţ.				
	桃園市立平鎮	高中 105 學年度	第二學期 第二	二次段者 ;	高二	英文科签案卷
	1/04/-1/	14 100 4 1 2	N		-,	N XIII B N W
			Class:N	o:	Name	:
			Class:N	o:	Name	:
	I. Guided Translation (19%, @1)			Name	
VI			Class: N	0:	Name	5.
		19%, @1)			Name	
1.		19%, @1) 2.	3.	4.	Name	5.
		19%, @1)			Name	
1.		19%, @1) 2.	3.	4.	Name	5.
6.		19%, @1) 2. 7.	3. 8.	9.	Name	5.
1.		19%, @1) 2.	3.	4.	Name	5.
6.		19%, @1) 2. 7.	3. 8.	9.	Name	5.
6.		19%, @1) 2. 7.	3. 8. 13.	9. 14.	Name	5.
6.		19%, @1) 2. 7.	3. 8.	4.9.14.	Name	5.

(請記得填上班級、座號、姓名,並與答案卡一起交回!)

1	題型	題分	標準答案		全體			522			与分 約			141		1	五分組			141		全體答	難易	鑑別
2				A	B	C	D 47		未	A	В	C	D 12	E	未	A	B	C	D	E	未	對 <u>來</u> 36.78%	指數	指數 0.29
+	單選題	1	B D	64 14	192 23	219 24	47 461	0	0 0		<i>77</i> 4	45	12 136	0	<u>0</u>		35 12	59 17	18 105	0	0 0		0.397 0.855	0.29
	軍選題 軍選題	1	A A	454	14	40	14	0	0	_	0		2	0	0		9	24	8	0	0		0.844	0.27
	軍選題	1	C	91	37		43	0	1	9		119	4	0	0		6	76	27	0	0		0.691	0.30
	單選題	1	A	65	125		52	0	0		26		16	0	0		45	69	15	0	0		0.135	0.09
	單選題	1	A	221	48			0	0		7	22	22	0	0		20	62	25	0	-	42.34%	0.440	0.39
_	軍選題	1_1_	B	203	78		124	0	0	42		32 5	44 17	0	0		27	30 25	22 13	0	0	- 112 11-	0.177 0.660	-0.02 0.25
;	<u> 軍選題</u> 軍選題	1	B D	64 26	329 47	66 24	63 425	0	0 0	8			_	0	0		75 20	10	92	0	0		0.000	0.23
5	軍選題	1	C	36	32		58	0	0	5			4	0	0		15	80	29	0	0		0.741	0.34
i	單選題	1	В	4	334	18	166	0	0	0	108		32	0	0	1	75	8	57	0	0	63.98%	0.649	0.23
2	送分題	1	A,B	357	91	40	34	0	0				6	0	0		34	11	15	0	0		0.851	0.07
3	單選題	1	<u>D</u>	40	70		226	0	0	4	12		93	0	0		23	68	33	0	0		0.447	0.42
4	單選題	1 1	<u>C</u>	6	69		5 98	0	0	83	9	_	1 39	0	0		28 4	106 50	4 16	0	0 0		0.837 0.195	0.17
5	軍選題 軍選題	1	D A	274 298	93	93	<u>98</u> 38	0	0				<u> </u>	0	0		35	39	20	0	0		0.193	0.10
7	單選題	1	В	48	311	12	151	0	0				23	0	0		57	7	62	0	0		0.589	0.36
8	單選題	1	B	5	507	7	3	0	0	0	140	0	1	0	0	2	132	5	2	0		97.13%	0.965	0.05
9	單選題	1	С	48		سححي	63	0	0				10	0	0		31	62	30	0		58.81%	0.571	0.26
)	單選題	1	В		407	48	6	0	0	6			100	0	0	1	100	22	3	0	0		0.787	0.15
1	單選題	1	D	10 31	21	69 479	422 3	0	0 0	3		8 138	127 0	0	0	 	6 6	33 122	98 2	0		80.84% 91.76%	0.798 0.922	0.20
2 3	工選題 軍選題	1	C D	31	24	33	<u>3</u>	0	0			138 7	Y	0	0			16	100	0		83.14%	0.922	0.17
4	單選題	1	A	118		19	26	0	0				3	0	0		99	9	7	0	0		0.262	0.15
5	單選題	1	В	83		59	41	0	0				6	0	0		69	34	12	0		64.94%	0.656	0.33
5	單選題	1	C	71	115	309	27	0	0				5	0	0		37	55	_11	0		59.20%	0.621	0.46
7	単選題	1_1_	<u>B</u>	22	424	44	32	0	0		135		3	0	0		99	21	12	0		81.23%	0.830	0.25
8	單選題	1	C	30 487	33	329 9	130 22	0	0		0		20 6	0	0 0		13 3	71 6	45 9	0		63.03% 93.30%	0.652 0.908	0.29
9 0	單選題 單選題	1	A B	36	368	36		0	0			4	11	0	0		71	16	39	0		70.31%	0.677	0.36
1	軍選題	1	D	30	26	30		0	1	4	·	-	133	0	0		16	18	90	Ŏ	1		0.791	0.30
2	單選題	1	A	272	17	216	16	0	1	91	3	,,,	1	0	0			69	6	0	1	52.11%	0.521	0.24
3	單選題	1	В	36	424	40	21	0	1	6	-		4	0	0		100	16	7	0	1_	81.23%	0.787	0.15
4	單選題	1	C	151	20	261	89	0	l	39 87	27	92	8 26	0	0 0		30	50 10	44 69	0	1	50.00% 39.85%	0.504 0.418	0.29
5	軍選題 軍選題	<u> </u>	A D	208 163	106 49	17	190 110	0	 1	44			20 34	0	0	-	14	54	28	0	1	21.07%	0.220	0.0
7	<u> </u>	1	A		102	41		0	1	119				0	0		38	18	3	0	1	71.65%	0.709	0.2
8	單選題	1	D	25	47		349	0	1	2			125	0	0	12	23	45	60	0	1	66.86%	0.656	0.4
9	單選題	1	A	326	122	42	_30	0	2	107		9	3	0	0		34	12	15	0	2	62.45%	0.656	0.20
0	單選題	1	В	75	410	4		0	_1	21				0	0			3	12	0	1	78.54%	0.787	0.0
1	単選題	1_1_	A	297	77	133	15	0		117	7			0	0			50	11	0	1	56.70%	0.574	0.5
2	軍選題 軍選題	1 1	D B	19 15	54 456	84 28	363 22	0	$\frac{1}{1}$	4	·		116 5	0	0 _0		27 115	23 13	81 9	0	1 1	69.54% 87.36%	0.699 0.865	0.2
4	<u> </u>	1	В	51	369	36		0	1	3				0	0			12	28	0	1	70.69%	0.706	0.2
5	單選題	1	D	41	11	267	202	0	î	6	3	56	76	0	0	18	5	84	33	0		38.70%	0.387	0.3
6	單選題	2	В	25		11	1	13	1	3				0	0		120	6	1	9	1_	90.23%	0.887	0.1
7	單選題	2	D	70	49		422		1	9	8		129	1	0		22	11	86			80.84%	0.762	0.3
8	軍選題	2	C	49 56	50			24 401	1 1	6 7		129	3	1 129	0 0		23 14	89 17	7 12	15 82	<u>l</u>	80.65% 76.63%	0.773 0.745	0.2
9 0	軍選題 軍選題	2	E A		40 161	32 20				135			2	1 <i>4</i> 7		112	55	12	6	6	1	60.34%	0.743	0.3
1	複選題	2	AB	430		29				129			4	2	0		79		14	5	1		0.681	0.3
2	複選題	2	A	496	81	4	13	3	1	139	8	1	0	0	0	126	40	2	7	2	1	80.46%	0.784	0.3
3	複選題	2	Е	15	17	8		487	1	3			0	137	0		5	2		126	1	93.30%	0.933	0.0
4	複選題	2	В		144				1	1		85	122	0	0		34	85	18	1	1	24.52%	0.291	0.1
5	複選題	2	D D	71 66	52 51		407 419		11	8 11			132 125	0 5	0		25 22	12 4	77 95	4 10	$\frac{1}{1}$	77.97% 80.27%	0.741	0.3
5 7	複選題 複選題	2 2	AB	394					1				123	1	0		69		21	26	1	71.65%	0.780	0.2
8	複選題	2	Ab	481	31	4			_ 1	140			10	0	0		18	2	7	11	1	86.97%	0.851	0.7
)	複選題	2	Ċ	9	208		4	11	1	0	31	110	0	0	0	4	74	52	4	8	1	56.13%	0.574	0.4
0	複選題	2	Е	74		15	30	391	1	2				133	0		36	8	15		1	74.90%	0.716	0.4
1	單選題	2	<u>C</u>	75					4	14				0	0		55		11	0	3	46.55%	0.493	0.3
2	單選題	2	D	13	113	58	334	0	4	3	22	13	103	0	0	6	38	25	_70	0	2	63.98%	0.613	0.2

五樗(69,64,57,46,40)平均54.84/81